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Site Report – IGI – March 2021 
To: Superintendent Ty Mase 
and LPSD School Board Members

From: Hannah Middleton, Head Teacher

Outstanding Events 
Igiugig School hosted the first basketball jamboree of the season! Our school was so thankful to get to be a 
part of the games. Igiugig won first place, Kokhanok won second place, and Levelock/Pilot Point won third 
place. The teams all had a blast. We can’t wait to travel next weekend! 
Personnel 
No changes in personnel. 
Standards Based System/Curriculum Progress
Mr. Bill’s sixth grade science class has officially finished for the year and he has progressed all of his students 
into the next level. His high school science class is hard at work on their project for the science fair. Ms. 
Gabbie’s class has been working hard to learn about the life cycle of Alaskans plants and animals, and also 
focusing on opinion writing. Ms. Hannah’s class has been learning about writing research papers, studying 
countries around the world, and finishing up their EOL test for reading and writing.  
Technology Progress
We received our new iPads and the elementary students are loving them! 
Facility Update
We are gearing up to start moving the library at the end of April. Arrangements are actively being made to 
help the transition for construction to begin in May. 
LSAC Activity
LSAC met in March. We discussed jamboree, COVID guidelines, Schoolwide Plan, student government 
activity, and more. 
Volunteer Report
Fewnia Zharoff continued to volunteer daily from 8am-12pm in our classrooms as an aide. We are very 
thankful for our wonderful volunteers! 
Professional Development
Staff has been attending LPSD PD events and also meeting with Mr. Dube about upcoming individual PD 
opportunities. 
Pupil Attendance
We have had nearly perfect attendance all year! 
Student and Staff Safety
No updates at this time.  
Subsistence Calendar
No updates at this time.  
Other
No updates at this time.  


